
 

 

 

    
  

    

         
 
 

                  

                                                         

                                                                                                             

       
       

 

 

   

 

 

    

 

           

            

         

   

 

 

 

   

   

  

 

 

New Hampshire School Administrative Unit #15 
90 Farmer Road 

Hooksett, New Hampshire 03106-2125 

Telephone (603) 622-3731 Fax (603) 669-4352 

William J. Rearick 

Margaret W. Polak Superintendent of Schools Amy R. Ransom 

Assistant Superintendent Business Administrator 

April 21, 2021 

Dear Hooksett Parents and Staff, 

At their meeting on April 20, 2021, the Hooksett School Board voted to rescind the daily screening 

process which was established in the Hooksett schools’ reopening plans, effective Monday, May 3, 
2021. All other health and safety protocols continue to remain in effect. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

William J. Rearick 

Superintendent of Schools 

Serving the School Districts of Auburn, Candia, and Hooksett 
Equal Opportunity Employer - Equal Educational Opportunities 




